
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Amended 

 

 TAKE NOTICE, THAT, whereas Diane Healy has  presented to the Zoning Board of 

Appeals of the Town of Aurora, County of Erie and State of New York, an application for a side 

yard setback variance for an accessory building (shed) at 2259 Lapham Road, East Aurora, NY. 

 A hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of Appeals on such request at 7:00 p.m. on 

the 18
th

 day of August 2016 in the Town Auditorium (Southside Municipal Center), 300 Gleed 

Avenue, East Aurora, New York, at which time all persons interested will be heard. 

 

Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


